
The Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation has a long history of supporting 
the principalship in Saskatchewan schools. The Federation is keenly 
aware of the importance of the principal’s role in establishing a 
successful climate for effective teaching and learning. 

H O W  T O  G E T  I N V O L V E D

•	 Continue to encourage your principal to utilize the Federation senior 
administrative staff specifically designed to support them.

•	 Encourage your principals to join the Saskatchewan School Based 
Leaders professional growth network. For more information, visit SSBL’s 
website at www.ssbl.ca.

•	 If you have any suggestions on supporting the principalship, please 
contact us.

Q U E S T I O N S  A B O U T  S U P P O R T I N G  T H E 
P R I N C I P A L S H I P ?

Contact senior administrative staff by email at stf@stf.sk.ca or by phone at 
306-373-1660 or 1-800-667-7762.

The Saskatchewan Teachers’ 
Federation is committed to 
enhancing the provision of direct 
supports for principals and 
vice-principals.   

The Federation has a designated 
senior administrative staff 
member to support principals 
and vice-principals. This senior 
administrative staff member 
will support principals and 
vice-principals in discussing 
issues and opportunities within 
their specialized roles and assist 
principals and vice-principals 
in balancing management and 
instructional leadership.

S U P P O R T I N G  T H E 
P R I N C I P A L S H I P
I N F O R M A T I O N  F O R  T E A C H E R S
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